
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, September 3, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Pancakes and Sausage    
 Cheese Pizza    
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
     

1. Attention 7th Graders! Have you signed up for the Fortnightly dance classes? Don’t 
miss out! Enrollments are due on Friday, September 6th.  

 
2. Attention Concert Band Members,  don’t forget that before school rehearsals and 

Lessons start this week!  Woodwinds will have lessons today.  Percussion and Brass 
will have their lessons on Thursday!” 

 

3. There will be an EMM meeting for any 8th graders that were in EMM last year on 
Wednesday during 8th grade lunch in Mrs. Kulaga's room.  Any 8th graders who 
want to join EMM this year should come to the meeting Thursday during 8th grade 
lunch in Mrs. Kulaga's room. There will be a make up meeting on Thursday morning 
at 7:45 am in Ms. Quinn's room.  

 

4. Do you want to meet new people at Gurrie? Do you want to help people in the 
community? Come to the Early Act Club meeting after school on Tuesday, 
September 3rd in room 109. We will talk about our projects for the year. If you can 
not attend this meeting, an additional meeting will be held on Thursday morning, 
September 5th, in room 208 at 7am. Please see Ms. Rupert or Ms. Zalewska for 
more information. 

 
5. Are you interested in math and problem solving? The first math team meeting will 

be held after school on Thursday, September 5th in room 208. An additional meeting 
will be held on Friday morning, September 6th, in room 208 at 7am. Please see Ms. 
Zalewska for more information. 
 

 
 
 
 

 


